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May 1st, 2024 

 

With the implementation of our new tariff effective May 1st, 2024 we wish to emphasize the following 

weighbridge charges that will be applicable for the weighing of containers and cargo at the Port of 

Point Lisas:  

 

Port related transactions – US$12.00 

Non-Port Related transactions – US$24.00 

 

Weighbridge tickets can be purchased from PLIPDECO’s Port Cashier, located at the Delivery Office, 

Ground Floor, Port Administration Building. 

 

Customers will be required to present applicable transaction tickets at the Weighbridge. Previously 

purchased and unused tickets can be returned to the Cashier’s Office at the Port of Point Lisas 

between the hours of 0900 to 1700 hours for exchange and payment for new tickets at the 

additional cost of US$1.00 for Port related transactions and US$2.00 for Non-Port related transactions, 

no later than Friday May 10th, 2024. 

 

Effective Monday May 13th, 2024, only tickets with the new prices will be accepted for all 

transactions at the Weighbridge. 

 

All other terms and conditions for weighbridge services at the Port of Point Lisas will remain.  

 

For further information, please contact the following: 

 

 

Department Mainline (636-2201) E-mail 

 

Cashier’s Officer Ext. 2060 cashier@plipdeco.com 

 

Pre-Gate Ext. 2012 pregate@plipdeco.com 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 
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